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IREM hosts cocktail cruise for your professionals
October 14, 2009 - Connecticut

On Thursday July 16th, the Connecticut IREM Chapter hosted a riverboat cocktail cruise on the
Connecticut River aboard the Lady Katherine cruise boat. 49 members, guests and friends had a
fun filled time enjoying cool cocktails, tasty food and wonderful weather.

Jason Falcetta was inducted as our newest CPM by Sandi Seidel, Chapter president and pinned by
George Myers, CPM (Emeritus) and past chapter president. The event was also the chapters IREM
Young Professionals (IYP) event to introduce young property management professionals to the
chapter and the benefits of membership with IREM.
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